
  
 

 
 

United States Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Division 014-06, December 9th, 2020 Minutes 

Via Electronic Meeting 
 

Call to Order:  G. Yetter, DCDR, at 1907 hours. A quorum of voting members were present. The twelve 
members present:  J. Baldomir; B. Caldwell; K. Caldwell M. Croussouloudis; C. Fitzpatrick;  M. 
Duteau: L. Mastroddi; P. McNierney; J. Romero; D. Scoca; P. Scoca; and G. Yetter.      

A motion was made by M. Croussouloudis and seconded by J. Baldomir to forego SO reports. Carried 
unanimously. 

DCDR Report (G. Yetter):    

Please reach out to your members to check and see if anyone is sick.  District wants to hear about any 
members that tested for Covid.  Lots of emails have been sent out and please make sure the info gets 
passed along to all members  Adobe – will not work with our systems by the end of the month so 
encourage all of your members to complete training by the end of the month.  Disenrollment - get papers 
in or else your flotilla will pay for any members that are on the books on 1/1/21.  Line handling – people 
showed interest, but not needed .  The evolution was stopped for the year.  D1SR website – the “who 
does what” section has been updated. Division records – I am giving Paul a thumb drive which contains 
division records and standing rules. Zoom – the district has a zoom account and all are welcome to use 
it.   Thank you all for your support. I have been trying hard to make sure things go in a positive 
direction. 

VCDR Report (P. Scoca):  Best wishes to Gene and best of luck. I am looking forward to working with 
everyone here. I hope to have a productive year.  – Everbridge phone number – the Coast Guard 
emergency number has been changed to a 202 area code. Please make sure all members enter as such in 
their cells. The number is 202.930.3946.   Leadership development will be held on January 16th. 

 

FC REPORTS: 

FC 6-3   Adrien Davies   Absent 

FC 6-4   Matt Croussouloudis  Congratulations to Lori Mastroddi for obtaining AX2 status.   



FC 6-6  Joel Baldomir   Elections were held. An informal holiday party is scheduled for 
next Monday. 

FC 6-7  Jon Romero   All secure!  

IS  -    Matt Croussoulloudis              Please put a push out to members to get 7029’s in ASAP.  

FN  -  Bruce Caldwell   $12,476.38 is our bank balance.  

Incoming VCDR – Charles Fitzpatrick – Thanks to Paul for his tutelage and I look forward to serving 
the CGA and working with Paul. 

Old Business -   None 

New Business -  None 

Adjourn:  Motion to adjourn meeting (1st, Matt C. and  2nd, J. Romero) Approved unanimously. Meeting 
adjourned at 1938 hours.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Lori Mastroddi,  

SO-SR 


